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UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 

EASTERN DISTRICT OF MICHIGAN 

 

Notice Regarding Public Access to Court Electronic Records 
(PACER) Failover Testing 

 
Please take notice that the Public Access to Court Electronic Records (PACER) 
Development Branch will perform failover testing from 7:00 AM to 9:00 PM 
EST on Sunday, February 26, 2023 to ensure proper system operations.  
 
During the testing, users may experience connectivity issues when accessing 
pay.gov and intermittent service outages when logging into the Case 
Management/Electronic Case Files (CM/ECF) system. 
 
 
Date: February 24, 2023 Todd M. Stickle  
                                                                                           Clerk of Court 

 


